

## International School

445 128<sup>th</sup> AVE SE BELLEVUE, WA 98005 PHONE: 425-456-6535

www.bsd405.org

February 4, 2019

Dear International School Families,

We are continuing to implement a paperless report card as part of our efforts to become eco-friendlier. Currently, families can opt into a paperless report card. Starting with the Third Quarter report cards in April, all parent/guardian PVUE accounts will be automatically set to receive paperless report cards. All of your student's report cards will continue to be in .pdf format and can be downloaded and/or printed from your web enabled devices via the ParentVUE portal.

If you wish to receive a printed report card you will need to change your paperless settings in the My Account tab in ParentVUE. By unchecking the box on the screen (pictured below), your family can opt back into a paper report card.

👸 Go Paperless!! 🗹 I only want to receive my child's report card on-line, do not send me a printed report card

If you prefer to continue to receive all quarterly report cards in paper format and do not have access to your ParentVUE account, please complete the form below and return to our school's registrar, Katherine Parkin.

Sincerely,

Jun Gran

Tara Gray

This form must be completed and submitted to the Main Office, if you choose to continue to receive paper report cards.

T. P. C.	
☐ I choose to continue to receive report cards in a paper format.	
Name of Student:	
School:	
Grade:	
Parent / Guardian Printed Name:	
Parent / Guardian Signature:	